
 
26th  April 24 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

KS2 Netball Club 

 

There are still plenty of places left on the Netball Club for this half term. 

 

The club is open to all children in KS2 and the remaining sessions are seen below.  

 

The club for Summer 1 will be run by Sam Sargent, who has run clubs previously at Ecclesall during 

the last academic year.  

 

The club will take place on Wednesday and/or Thursday from 3:30-4:30 and the collection point 

for the children after the session has finished will be at the main office.   

 

 

Summer 1 

Wednesday Thursday 

1st May 2nd May 

15th May 16th May 

22nd May 23rd May 

 

 

The cost for each session will be £4 and paid in advance. Netball club will take place on the 

playground and children who are taking part should come to school with their PE kit in a separate 

bag. Reminder that children should wear no jewellery and hair tied back if they have long hair. 

Collection point for the children after the session has finished will be at the main office.  

 

 

Please complete the simple form here if you wish for your child to take part in KS2 Netball Club and 

you will be sent a confirmation letter/email home. 

 

Alternatively, please let Mr Fretter know in person on the playground and I will sign you up straight 

away. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Fretter 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLY91m4TQn8s715Vm8K1xlJwAo8rCadwHePkNm3gwebkFUAA/viewform?usp=sf_link

